Guly O] Exploraiion ani Production Company

R. C. Anderson Augus t 29 s 1980 - P. O. Box 670

PRODUCTION MANAGER, HOBBS AREA

Hobbs. NM 88240

0il Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 1980
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Gentlemen:

Permission is hereby requested to sell approximately 200 barrels
of oil produced from our Lillie No. 1 well to The Permian Corporation.

This o0il was produced during testing as a result of an unsuccess ful
recompletion attempt in the Fowler Fusselman pool. Gulf's Lillie No, 1
located in Unit D Section 23-245-37E, Lea County, New Mexico, is now closed in
andno further work is contemplated in the Fowler Fusselman Zone and Gulf
wishes to release the test tank used during recompletion Operations.

Yours very truly,

20 6leor—

R. C. ANDERSON

DCH :ch

A DIVISICN OF GULF OIL CORPORATION



